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ICAP

From: Alex Tse <alextsehknet@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 20 December 2019 3:46 AM
To: ICAP
Cc: Investor Visa Unit
Subject: HPRM:  Re: SIV update: Home Affairs Review of Business Innovation and Investment 

Program

 
Hi, 
 
I have a suggestion: 
 
Significant Investor stream increase from AUD5 million to AUD15 million 
 
Premium Investor stream increase from AUD15 million to AUD30 million 
 
We can reference Canada and New Zealand. Canada already cancelled all Investor immigration, New 
Zealand still have Investor immigration but the amount is NZD10m. 
 
According to past experience, Australia more popular and more attractive compare with New Zealand, so 
no reason why Australia Investor stream amount is lower than New Zealand. Second, too many Chinese 
and India tycoons very keen on migrate to Australia, that's why Australia able to increase the amount to 
reflect the quality. 
 
Alex 
 

From: Investor Visa Unit <investorvisas@e.austrade.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 11:28 AM 
To: alextsehknet@hotmail.com <alextsehknet@hotmail.com> 
Subject: SIV update: Home Affairs Review of Business Innovation and Investment Program  
  

Alex, you are invited to share your views on the review of the Business Innovation and 
Investment Program  |  View online version 
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